
Health Service Executive 

Eagraiocht Cúram Sláinte Pobail, Lár Tire, An Lú, An Mhi 
Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation 

Community Nursing Unit 

Abbeyleix 
Co. Laois Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte 

Health Service Executive 
Post Code: R32 FV52 

Telephone: 057 87 31204 
Fax: 057 87 30331 

Ms. Bernadette Fitzpatrick 

Principal 
Paddock National School 

Paddock 
Castletown 
Co. Laois. 

15th December 2020 

Dear Ms. Fitzpatrick 

The staff and residents of Abbeyleix Community Nursing Unit wish to thank you, your 

staff and students most sincerely for the continuing to remember us during what has 

been a very difficult year. 

Your students have again excelled in their thoughtfulness and kindness to our elderly 

residents and this has been particularly evident in the recent musical initiative. 

We hope 2021 will be a better year for all of us and we look forward to welcoming the 

Paddock National School students into the Unit again to entertain us all. 

Best wishes for the festive season and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mary Margaret Daly, DON 
On behalf of 
Management & Staff of 
Abbeyleix Community Nursing Unit. laiti Agat gat 
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